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Mr. William M. White, Chief

Division of River Basin Studies
Bureau of Sport Fisheries and Wildlife
U.S. Department of the Interier
Washingten, D.C. 20240

Dear Mr. White:

Three copies of Duke Power Corporation's letter dated June 25, 1971
transmitting the Pre-Operativnal Environmental Padiocactivity Monitor-
ing Program Report dated June 15, 1971 are enclosed for your use.

The report relates to the Oconee Muclear Station located in Oconee
County, South Carolina, and contains information on the pre-operational
phase of the Fnvironmental Radicactivity Monitoring Program for the
Station.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Charles G. Long

for Pressurized Water Reactors

{W Richard C., DeYoung, Assistant Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated '
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